Crumpler & Associates
301 North Main Street
Winston Salem, NC 27150

October 11, 2002

Dear Crumpler & Associates:

We are in receipt of your correspondence dated September 23, 2002. We
appreciate your response however; it was not responsive to our requests.

You explained that you do not keep a time ledger. Since you cannot account
For the time that you spent on our son’s case, can you at least provide some
type of statement outlining what you did do?

Also for the fourth time, we are requesting a copy of the contract. Thank you
for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

W[M

Ronnie Lee Kimble
6318 Liberty Road
Julian, NC 27283



